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January MMX 

Chapter  Participants and friends ;  
 

 New years greetings! 

Well its that time again to put the past year behind us 
and to start anew. Can you believe it? 2010. Sounds 
strange doesn't it? Almost futuristic. Guess it still is. 

Like yourself, we may share the same old resolutions 
and goals for the coming new  year. ñI am gonna start 
that dietò, ñI am gonna eat healthyò, ñI am gonna loose 
weightò, ñI am gonna exerciseò, I am gonna whateveré
Two or three weeks later they too are just a broken 
promise to ourselves. Then we feel bad for letting our-
selves down. Why are we so hard on ourselves? This 
year lets keep it simple. We will all face new challenges 
and opportunities in the year ahead, thatôs a certainty, 
but there is a great prayer that says it best of all. The Se-
renity Prayer by Reinhold Niehbur.  If you are offended 
don't read it, if you have not read it lately be blessed! 

 

Welcoming the New Year! 

 
Jeff Mew 
Chapter Director 
GWRRA TX-P  
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Happy New Year! 

From your Director 

Cruising into 2010 



God grant me the serenity  
to accept the things I cannot change;  
courage to change the things I can; 
and wisdom to know the difference.  
 
Living one day at a time;  
Enjoying one moment at a time;  
Accepting hardships as the pathway to 
peace;  
Taking, as He did, this sinful world 
as it is, not as I would have it;  
Trusting that He will make all things right 
if I surrender to His Will; 
That I may be reasonably happy in this 
life  
and supremely happy with Him 
Forever in the next. 
Amen.  
--Reinhold Niebuhr  

       Chapter Life  
The start of the new year also marks my last year 

as your Chapter Director. But we are not done yet! 

We have lots of riding and fun times to share in the 

months ahead!  

We kick of the year attending the Mid Winter 

Roundup in Killeen January 9th. Itôs a quick day of  

re-acquaintances and instruction for those inter-

ested in GWRRA. Plus we get t check out the digs 

for the Texas District Rally scheduled in May.  

 February allows Chapter P the opportunity to de-

fend our title in the North Texas Bowling Challenge 

on the 21st. We will need your participation for this 

event even if you are not a bowler. It will be a lot of 

fun ! 

Make your reservations now for the Region Rally in 

Marshall March 26-28. This is the place to get 

caught up on your Riders Education classes and 

Safety chrome! There has also been an occasional  

Elvis sighting, so mark your calendar and get your 

reservations made soon. This is a great venue! 

These are just a few of the dates on our planner  

and I anticipate this year will be as fun  filled as 

years past. Get involved and join the fun ! 

As we closed the calendar year we start 2010 with a few 

staff changes. 

Donna Adair surrendered her position as Chapter Treas-

urer after serving the members for two consecutive years. 

Thank you Donna (and Robert) for your commitment and 

dedication. We couldn't have done it without you! 

Gary Wheatley has assumed the Treasurer position and 

we welcome his contribution as a staff member. I bet 

Becky ends up doing most of the work, so I Thank her in 

advance.  We appreciate your support! The Chapter does-

nôt exist without the treasurer. 

 Paul and Joyce Lustenhouwer fulfilled their extended term 

as Chapter Pôs Couple of the Year and we appreciate them 

for representing the chapter and the association. They are 

the model couple of GWRRA. Truly deserved of the title. 

Thanks for all you do! AND your support! 

As you are aware, Brian Handelson steps into the Educa-

tor position and officially gets his feet wet at the District 

Mid Winter Round Up. As an officer and staff member we 

look forward to his leadership and contribution to the chap-

ter. 

We thank all of you for your support in the coming year! 
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3 Education 
T

Riding a motorcycle safely and in control means not just better bike handling; it also means judging the road 
conditions. 

 

No matter what your experience level, riding on busy roads ï which often have poor surface ï can challenge 
any rider (especially yours truly). 

 

According to the Motorcycle Safety Foundation and other instructors, the best attitude to adopt is to become a 
ñlife long learnerò (I still have a lot to learn). Enrolling in a riderôs class from time to time, as well as proactive 
learning are healthy continuing education habits to get into. 

 

Gauging traction is VERY critical! With only two thin tires it is more important for 
riders than drivers of four wheelers. 

 

Recognizing when clean pavement is slick, or offers average traction, or is espe-
cially grippy, as well as noticing if it is littered with sand, gravel, oil increases 
chances for safety and control. 

 

According to a study of motorcycles crashes done by the University of Southern California and the U.S. Depart-
ment of Transportation, about 75 percent of accidents involved collision with another vehicle, and 25 percent 
were single-vehicle cases where the rider simply fell over, or hit something. 

 

Rider error was the cause about two thirds of all single vehicle accidents. The typical error was a ñslideoutò or a 
fall due to over braking or running wide on a curve due to excess speed or under cornering. 

   RIDE CAPTIANS NEEDED  

Want to contribute to your chapter? 

Lead a ride! Do you have a destina-

tion you would like to share with the 

group? Let us know and we will post 

it on the calendar for you! You don't 

have to ride alone!  

 Are you enrolled in the Riders Education Program? 

Are you committed to riding safely? 

Do you want to improve your riding skills? 

See me on how to become a Certified Tour Rider! 

       Brian Handleson 

     Chapter Educator 



Cold weather has slowed our rides throughout 

much of the month of December and looks to have a 

grip on the new year as well!  The North Texas Toy 

Run benefiting the Salvation Army was also cold and 

wet, but many braved the elements to give a child a 

new toy for Christmas.  

When is Santa going to get a GoldWing?   

Here comes Santa Clause 

            This Moonlighter (Hylon) doubles as Santaôs Helper  

Here comes the GoldWings with horns blowing and music playing! 

Santaôs cool, but I am HOT for Mrs. Clause! 
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Rally Cats  trying to convince Santa they have been good!  


